February 3, 2024

Peter Anderson
MD19 Executive Director

Peter,

Last year when | filed for reimbursement for attending the MD19 Annual
Convention in Surrey, BC it came to my attention that the anticipated
reimbursement was less than what | thought was authorized.

| am requesting the COG review the motion | made at MD19 Annual Convention in
Penticton (Oct 2022) regarding an increase in reimbursement for those
authorized., My motion in Penticton was:

MOTION: A motion was made by District Governor Harry Lippincott, 19-E and
seconded by PDG Ken Ball, 19-H to increase to $0.50 cents a mile for travel
(currently $0.35) and $75 per night for hotel (currently $60.00) for Zone
Chairperson expense to be factored into the 2023-2024 MD19 Budget. Motion
passed.

At Penticton, the intent of my motion was to have the reimbursement amount to
be the same for those eligible to claim, not for just the Zone Chairpersons.

Since the motion was recorded as being just for Zone Chairperson it results in an
inequity for other eligible for reimbursement.

Please add to COG schedule for re-visiting the motion.
Respectfully submitted,

IPDG Harry Lippincott
District 19S (formerly District 19E.



